
From: Jeff Brink <Jeff.Brink@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, August 14, 2023 8:42 AM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Sean Wiedel <Sean.Wiedel@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Confidential - RE: ILASLA Public Recognition Award 2023 
 
  

Gmorning Rich,  
On the evening of August 10th, 2023 I was a awardee and received the public 
recognition ward held by the Illinois chapter of the American Society of Landscape 
Architects.  The event was held at the Old Post Office. 
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The award has been attached.  It is made of paper and housed within a plastic frame.

 



Thank you 

 
Jeff Brink, Senior City Forester | Certified Arborist  
Chicago Department of Transportation  
 


